
Our environmentally conscience students and staff were awarded the Bergen 
County Utilities Authority Environmental Awareness Challenge Grant.  This 
prestigious grant is awarded to schools that take extraordinary steps to help our 
community and environment stay clean and green.  Accepting on our behalf 
were students Lucas and Stephanie; Dr. Howard Lerner, Superintendent; Tara 
Bohan, Director of Instruction; Angela Cupo, Principal.  Congratulations to all!
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